
(URI/GSO).   Tatiana’s student, Kelly Canesi, took charge of that operation.  Upon completion of CTD 
station 29 in sight of Bermuda, R/V Knorr was directed back north along Line W.  On the way north, a 
few more shallow CTD stations were occupied, again to test new sensors, and Argo floats were deployed 
at two sites.   

The final cruise objective was to recover another Slocum glider for colleagues.  This instrument had been 
launched a few weeks prior to our cruise as part of a NOAA research program investigating the storms in 
the coastal environment. Having accomplished its mission, it was time for the glider to be returned home.  
With support from a shoreside operator, R/V Knorr was directed to the glider position just south of 
Martha’s Vineyard at first light on May 12, whereupon a small boat operation was conducted to recover 
it.  That done, R/V Knorr headed home to Woods Hole, arriving at slack high water around 10AM.   

Once again, R/V Knorr and her officers’ and crew’s performance was outstanding.  Ditto the science team 
on the voyage.  This chief scientist will greatly miss conducting research aboard R/V Knorr.  The full 
cruise track of Kn218 is depicted in Figure 2. 

 

 

 

 

Figure 2.  Cruise track of Kn218 – 
Line W 2014.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




